
 

 

 

 

 

The Law Society condemns the act of attacking a prosecutor 

 

The Law Society was shocked by the incident of the attack of a prosecutor outside the 

District Court yesterday. We consider the act totally brutal and unacceptable. It was an 

affront to the administration of justice and the maintenance of law and order in our society. 

We are confident that the culprit will be brought to justice and wish the prosecutor an early 

recovery. 

 

 

The Law Society of Hong Kong 
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